
          
COUNCIL FOR CADET RIFLE SHOOTING 

 
OC Cadet Imperial 2022 

 
INVITATION TO APPLY FOR THE ABOVE POST 

 
Location: Derby Lodge, National Shooting Centre, Bisley, Surrey GU24 0NY. 
Type of employment: Short-term contract, 10th to 20th July 2022. 
 
Closing date for applications: 05 May 2022. 
 
1. The Role.  The Council for Cadet Rifle Shooting promotes and organises the sport of 
target rifle shooting across the 5 cadet youth movements (the Combined Cadet Force, the 
Sea Cadet Corps, the Volunteer Cadet Corps, the Army Cadet Force and the Air Training 
Corps).  Following the Inter Services Cadet Rifle Meeting and the CCF Schools‘ Meeting, 
approximately 45 cadets go on to shoot the Cadet Imperial as part of the National Rifle 
Association‘s Imperial meeting. A suitably qualified and experienced CFAV is sought as OC 
Cadet Imperial to oversee the successful participation of selected cadets in the NRA Imperial 
meeting. 
 
2. Deliverables.  Main tasks will be: 
 

a. Work with the Shooting Manager, supported by other adult volunteers, to 
plan, organise, train and oversee cadets entering for the Cadet Imperial. 
 
b. Ensure the successful support to, and safeguarding of, such cadets. 
 
c. Manage and control rifles, ammunition and other equipment.  Secondary 
duties will include health and safety and security. 

 
3. Required attributes/skills/knowledge.  Main requirements are: 
 

a. Qualified CFAV, ideally of OF3 rank (Cdr/Maj/Sqn Ldr). 
 
b. Possess the personality and character to lead and manage a diverse cohort 
of cadets.   

 
 b. Intelligent, reliable and able to reach balanced decisions. 
 

c. Experience of Fullbore Target Rifle shooting and range work, and working 
safely with rifles and ammunition. 
 
d. Effective verbal and written communicator; user capable with MS Office. 

 
4. Application details.  If interested in applying for this appointment please contact 
Mark Pountain on gensec@ccrs.org.uk copy to Gina Ansell on admin.officer@ccrs.org.uk. 
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